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Summary Form for Electronic Document Submittal Form F

Lead agencies may include 15 hardcopies of this document when submitting electronic copies of Environmental Impact
Reports, Negative Declarations, Mitigated Negative Declarations, or Notices of Preparation to the State Clearinghouse
(SCH). The SCH also accepts other summaries, such as EIR Executive Summaries prepared pursuant to CEQA Guidelines
Section 15123. Please include one copy of the Notice of Completion Form (NOC) with your submission and attach the
summary to each electronic copy of the document.

SCH #:
Project Title; _22heidi/ Payrovi Single-Family Residence (Skyline Boulevard, Woodside)
Lead Agency: County of San Mateo

Contact Name: Sonal Aggarwal, Planner 1lI

Saggarwal@smcgov.org 650-363-1860

Email: Phone Number:

12400 Skyline Boulevard, Woodside, Unincorporated County of San Mateo
City County

Project Location:

Project Description (Proposed actions, location, and/or consequences).

The proposed project (PLN2022-00109), includes a Resource Management Permit, Grading Permit, and Architectural
Review Exemption for a new 7,534 sq. ft. three-story single-family residence including 4,463 sq. ft. of living space and
3,073 sq. ft. of basement and non-habitable space. Grading work involves 1,320-cu. yd. of cut and fill for the proposed
new house, site work, and landscaping. The existing 824 sq. ft. three-car garage would be retained, the existing driveway
would be widened to meet the fire truck turn-around radius, and the existing 1,099 sq. ft. residence would be converted
into an Accessory Dwelling Unit (ADU). The site is located in the Skyline Boulevard State Scenic Corridor.

Identify the project’s significant or potentially significant effects and briefly describe any proposed mitigation measures that
would reduce or avoid that effect.

Aesthetics, Cultural Resources, Geology/Soils and Mandatory Findings of Significance

The proposed new house maybe visible from private roads running through the public lands. The proposed house uses
subdued earth tone colors, which would blend with the surrounding. Additionally, due to the presence of tall trees and
vegetation, the proposed new house would not be visible from Skyline Boulevard. Staff had included Mitigation Measures
to avoid any glare and lighting on public roads.

Other Mitigation Measures, include using best practices, erosion control and grading techniques to avoid run-off from the
site, and informing the County in case of any cultural, archaeological or paleontological discovery on the site.
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continued

If applicable, describe any of the project's areas of controversy known to the Lead Agency, including issues raised by
agencies and the public.

None

Provide a list of the responsible or trustee agencies for the project.

SFPUC (San Francisco Public Utilities Commission)
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